
 

 

Notice: Members with ongoing matters requested to 

contact PSA Provincial Office 
 

Members are informed that Mr Mike Mkhize, Labour Relations Officer attached to the PSA Limpopo 

Provincial Office has resigned and his last working day will be on 30 November 2021. The PSA 

appreciates the sterling job he did and wishes him the best in his future endeavours.  

 

PSA members in Limpopo who have ongoing cases, including grievances, disciplinary hearings, 

conciliations, arbitrations and court cases that were handled by Mr Mkhize, are requested to contact the 

PSA Provincial Office for further assistance. Members can contact the Office as follows: 

  

• Vhembe, Mopani and Blouberg: Lawrence Muvhango at Lawrence.muvhango@psa.co.za / 082 880 

8995  

• All other areas: Paulina Moloto at Paulina.moloto@psa.co.za / 082 880 8957  

 

Alternatively, send the email to Queen Seema at queen.seema@psa.co.za or the Provincial Manager, 

John Teffo, at john.teffo@psa.co.za.  

 

Employees interested in joining the Union of Choice may also contact Mr Muvhango and Ms Moloto who 

will promptly assist you. Don’t be left behind when thousands are showing trust in this growing Union.  

 

NB: University employees can now join the PSA - whether you are working at the University of Venda, 

University of Limpopo or Tshwane University of Technology, the PSA is the Union of Choice for YOU!  
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